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Thank you Mr. Chairman Proehl and Committee and thank you for hearing/reading my testimony.  
 
My name is April Jacobs, mother of 4,  
and I am here to voice my support for HB2678, the Choose Life license plate because.... 
I believe that all life is a true gift from God, I believe in preserving all life. I believe that sometimes 
people are faced with tough decisions and feel they have no place to go. I believe through what this 
license plate represents and supports, it can help these people. It's not only about the unborn child, it's 
about that man or woman who feels hopeless at that time and is reaching out for something. Not only 
will this license plate help unborn children; but maybe it will help those who may be driving by or 
walking along and see these two simple words "Choose Life", and it touch them and help them in a way 
that others may never know.  
 
Thank you Chairman Proehl and Committee for your time and consideration it was a honor to speak 
before you. I hope/pray that when you work this bill you would pass it out favorably from your 
committee. 
 
Thank you, 
April Jacobs 
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